
Winter Carnival
Last week, students enjoyed participating in
a week-long winter carnival. Every day
offered the opportunity for a new and fun
activity. The carnival started on Monday with
opening ceremonies in the school
gymnasium. Each class presented its group
flag. Throughout the week, students skated at
the neighbourhood ice rink, slid down the
school hill and played hockey. The week
ended on Friday afternoon with a pep rally
and hot chocolate. What a great week!

Joke of the Week
Why did the dinosaur cross the street?

Because chickens hadn’t evolved yet!

Weekend Weather Forecast

Saturday Sunday
-9ºC -17ºC

Volleyball Finals
Last weekend, our boys’ volleyball team
participated in the regional tournament.
They played against twelve other teams
and took second place.

The team captain, Garrett Jones, said: “We
all played hard and showed great
teamwork. Each team member gave it his
all. We had a lot of fun!” Their coach,
Mrs. Smith, was very proud of the students’
positive attitude and team spirit.
Congratulations guys!
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